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NOTICE OF STREET PAVING — UPDATE 
 
This notice serves as an update to the Notice of Street Paving issued June 8, 2022, regarding 
work to be performed on Stoltz Hill Road. 
 
Stoltz Hill Road between Walker Road and Vaughan Lane was originally scheduled to be 
closed on Tuesday, June 21st & Wednesday, June 22nd for final paving. Due to equipment 
difficulties, this paving operation was temporarily delayed. The closure is now scheduled to 
begin Wednesday, June 22 and last through Friday, June 24, 2022. Construction closures on 
Vaughan Lane will not go into effect until paving on Stoltz Hill Road had concluded. 
 
For continuous updates regarding construction locations, please see the City of Lebanon 
website at https://www.ci.lebanon.or.us/gis. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we perform the necessary work. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact Engineering at 541-258-4923 or 
cdc@ci.lebanon.or.us. 

Contact: Ron Whitlatch, Engineering Services Director 
Phone: 541-258-4269 
Email: rwhitlatch@ci.lebanon.or.us 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, June 21, 2022 


